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Ongoing construction activity – refurbishment works within Prince of Wales 
Hospital vacated spaces during 2025 

Following the completion of initial demolition works, construction activity to complete the Prince of Wales 
Hospital refurbishment works program being delivered as part of the Randwick Campus Redevelopment 
project will continue throughout 2025.   

Construction activity will be underway through to September within the following areas: 

• Level 3, Building 13, Randwick Hospitals Campus Centre (future Central Equipment Store) 

• Level 0, Building 15, Dickinson Building (future Kidney Care Centre) 

• Level 0, Building 15A, former PECC (future Security Services and PoWH on-call accommodation 
rooms) 
 

Approved construction hours are 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday (all work areas), and 7am to 5pm 
Saturdays (Level 3 only). 
 
Refurbishment works include the installation of essential services and internal fit-out activities such as 
wall construction and the installation of ceilings, flooring and fixtures.  
 
While all activities will be carried out with the health and safety of campus stakeholders and users as our 
top priority, localised noise and dust impacts are expected during construction activities.  
 
To maintain safe work practices and support hospital campus continuity of operations, a range of 
mitigation measures will be in place to minimise construction impacts as much as possible, including: 

• use of equipment designed to reduce noise and vibration 

• scheduling noisy works early in the day to avoid peak periods 

• sealed perimeter hoarding to contain noise and dust 

• sticky mats to minimise dust spread 

• compliance with noise and vibration management standards. 
 

Any high impact construction activity will be communicated to key stakeholders prior to commencement. 
 
If you have specific concerns or unexpected impacts to report, please contact Elizabeth Browne, Prince 
of Wales Hospital, Director Operations, Shared Clinical & Support Services via 
elizabeth.browne@health.nsw.gov.au to coordinate your concerns directly with the builder and project 
team. 
 
For further information regarding ongoing Prince of Wales Hospital construction works, please refer to 
the latest fact sheet. 

mailto:elizabeth.browne@health.nsw.gov.au
https://randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/8a2a0620-54a7-4326-913d-6c10dc4e7c58/FACT-SHEET-PoWH-ongoing-works-(Aug-2024).pdf.aspx
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Location of refurbishment works construction zones 

 

  

Thank you for your patience as we progress this important program of work.    

 

Kind regards 
 
The Project Team  
Randwick Campus Redevelopment  
 


